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Yorkshire County Council





Supermobile Library





Police Community Support Officer 


Nicki Pounder 


will attend the Supermobile Library on its visit to Slingsby to give advice, answer questions, address concerns, and as a contact point with North Yorkshire Police.

















Slingsby


The Green, adjacent to Porch House





Friday 16th December 2011  


2.00pm to 4.00pm











If you wish to speak to North Yorkshire County Council about any aspect of this service please telephone  


01609 533811 or e-mail libraries@northyorks.gov.uk








